
NEWS

New Dates and New Venue
for GEO Business 2020

Owing to the current coronavirus situation, the decision has been taken to
move the renowned GEO Business event to a new venue. It will now take
place at ExCeL London on 24-25 September 2020. Because of the magnitude
of the public health and safety issues posed, the GEO Business organization
feels that this is the most sensible option to guarantee the safety of all the
attendees.

“We are in uncharted territory, but firmly believe that moving the dates is in your
best interest and that of the wider community. In these extraordinary times, it is
especially important for all of us to stand together and support each other. We
fully understand and appreciate the level of planning that is required to attend
GEO Business, which has made the decision all the more difficult for us, but

we hope you will continue to support us and join us in September,” the organizing team said in a statement.

Current badges will remain valid for September and we will continue to keep you updated with show news on this website.

“We would like to thank you for your continued support and patience during this challenging time. And we look forward to
welcoming you to what is surely going to be the most important GEO Business ever on 24-25 September 2020”.

If you have any questions, please read the FAQs here or get in touch at info@geobusinessshow.com.

https://www.gim-international.com/content/news/new-dates-and-new-venue-for-geo-business-2020

https://www.geobusinessshow.com/new-dates/

